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Awards for Previous Month 
  
Knight of the Month – Luis Tapia  
 
Family of the month – Jose Camarena  
 
Lady of the Month – Gretchen McCallum 
 

Minutes of the preceding meeting  
The minutes of the preceding meeting were approved as read.  
 
Notices and Applications – None 

 

Grand Knights Report 
Dave attended the Knights of Columbus training put on by Robert Kisch.  Bob is Membership 
Director at Supreme.  The bylaws are now on the Supreme website.  At the meeting there was 
a lot of discussion on new programs for the Faith in Action Campaign. Our council needs a 
new name for the Safe Environment training to replace Paul Crawford due to failure to get the 
forms completed on time. 

Francis Moore, State Deputy emphasize the importance of councils supporting the program 
“Keep Christ in Christmas” with the state Billboards. 

Star Tracker is a great report to track our council on reaching our goal as Star Council. 

Director Reports (Ricardo Hernandez):  

No Report 
 
Chaplain Report (Fr. Arturo):  
No report.  
 
Financial Secretary Report (Ron Suchanek):  
Budgeted bills were paid, to include $55.25 to Jesse Villarreal for the 4th of July parade, 
$687.60 to Thriftway for the Parish Picnic and socials, VK Designs for KC shirts, $191 for the 
Keep Christ in Christmas card order, $450 for the KCIC State Billboard, $152.99 for REP and 
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$100 to Ken Bepple for the 4th of July trailer wood. An additional check for $500 was made out 
to the Madonna Center for Life. 
 
Income received:  $500 RSVP refund and $182.87 for Pennies for Heaven. 
 
Trustees Report (John Meyerhofer, Tom Fitzgerald and Michael Robert):  
No reports due. 
 
Chancellors Report (Paul Crawford):  
A new company is selecting who gets help for the RSVP program.  Jesse said the names for 
the 5 Seminarians we support will come soon.   
 
Lecturer Report (Sonny Van):  
Sonny continues to report on issues he is facing with the loss of close friends.  Has everyone 
been tested by God like he has recently on maintaining his faith.  He recently lost a close 
friend of 25 years.  He was mad and needs our prayers.  He said, “Don’t forget God, even in 
difficult times.”  We are here for each other and our main goal is to get to heaven. 
 
In the 1st nine months of this years, Sonny has helped 55 members to acquire knights of 
Columbus insurance.   
 
Sonny will do anything we ask to help recruit new members to the Knights. 
 
Service Program Reports: (Ricardo Hernandez) 
Ricardo reported that they have 4 new Hispanic candidates and will have a Degree Ceremony 
on Sunday October 29th at 11:00 AM. 
 
Ricardo was disappointed on the number of Anglo’s that showed up for the social meeting 
where a great meal was provided by the Hispanic members of our council.  We must support 
each other to make our council vibrant.  
 
Faith (Jesse Villarreal) 
Jesse reported that the Rosary Bowl will be in Salem this Saturday.  Fr. Callaway will be the 
guest speaker in the morning and afternoon sessions.  There will be a special session just for 
the youth.   
 
Community (Mike Robert)  
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Mike Robert has agreed to head the Fall Festival this year.  He will need lots of help to 
decorate the Gym on Saturday and clean the 40 pumpkins.  He is working with Jody and 
Frances to see if the REP kids will help with the games. 
 
Family (Jim Currie)  
No report. 
    
Culture of Life (Duane Kloser) 
Dave Bernklau and Duane Kloser met with Fr. Arturo to discuss the Novena for Life.  Fr. Arturo 
recommended that we keep it with the Knights to see what the results are versus going to 
Parish and getting them involved.  Duane is sorry to say that he hasn’t had any time to commit 
to this due to the project he is working on for his daughter. 
 
Round Table Report (Ricardo Hernandez & Jesse Villarreal):  
Jesse and Ricardo will meet at 7:00 PM tomorrow. 
 
Unfinished Business:  
The training for ushers has been delayed until further notice. 
 
Ron Suchanek will schedule a meeting to determine limits on posting things on the wall in the 
multipurpose room.  Deacon Jerry said that he may have a group that would like to have the 
Knights trophy case.   
 
Dave has not sent out a list of volunteers for the monthly refreshments.   
 
New Business:  
 
The Pro-life breakfast is scheduled for Sunday, October 14th.  Ron Suchanek has volunteered 
to procure the food for the event and handle the volunteer signups.  A 30 second 
Announcements will be made at all the masses for the Baby Bottle Boomerang for Pregnancy 
Care Center.  Ron and Duane will make the announcements.  

The Novena for Life, part of the “Faith I Action” program needs to be completed in October.  
Father Arturo recommends that the event be more internal with the Knights to make sure it is a 
success before getting the Parish involved. 
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The 5th Sunday rosary will be said at the 8:30 mass on Sunday, September 30th.  Duane 
Kloser was the only Knight that showed up.  Lots of Parishioners showed.  
 
The Holy League Catholic Men’s Conference is hoisted by St. Stephen Parish in Portland on 
October 19th and 20th.  Lot’s of great speakers to in include Archbishop Sample and Fr. Theo 
Lange.  
 
Insurance (Sonny Van):  
Sonny Van recently traveled to Supreme in New Haven.  He mentioned that the Catholic 
Church is hurting from all the scandals in Pennsylvania and around the world.  The Pope is 
recommending silence and prayers on the issue versus trying o discuss the issue in detail 
without knowing all the facts.  

District Deputy Report (Bob Thomas):  
Keep November 3rd on your Calendar to attend the Molalla Sausage Dinner to be held from 
3:00 pm to 7 pm.  They will serve beer and wine this year. 

The new Star Tracker report sent to the Grand Knight is a great tool to make sure we are on 
schedule to make Star Council. 

There are new Admission Degrees coming up in October.   Go to the Knights website to get 
the details and directions to a site.  

The Faith in Action booklet will be sent to the Financial Secretary very soon. 

Dick Bielenberg will be the new Distrist Deputy for District 6.  Bob is mentoring him. 

 
Fourth Degree Report (Bob Sheveland): 
 
The celebration of life mass for Lacy Buttram will be held at the 11:00 am mass this Sunday.  
 
The next 4th degree meeting will be Tuesday September 23rd at St. Patrick’s in Canby.  Pizza 
is on the menu, along with a salad and dessert. 
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Project and Activity Pictures 
Duane decided not to include pictures in the newsletter in the future to reduce the 
size and the hope that Brother Knights will start using our website to stay 
informed.  Pictures are posted under the Photo Galleries link listed on the left 
side of the Home page.  
 
Happy Birthday to our October / November Knights  
 

November Birthday 
GEOVANNI ZAMORA 11-05 
BRADLEY BAKER 11-06 
MARK DEPNER 11-07 
DOUG WALTON 11-16 
PABLO FLORES 11-18 
RONALD SUCHANEK 11-22 
GILBERTO MEJIA 11-30 
  
December  
  
Cleophas Wolf 12-1 
Jose Camarena 12-2 
Tyler Smith 12-2 
Brian Masterson 12-4 
Jose Luis Xiloxochitl 12-7 
Carlos Valadez 12-14 
William Patton 12-15 
James Davis 12-15 
James Thomas 12-25 
  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
Good of the Order  
Please keep all the Brother Knights, wives and family members in your daily prayers. 
Remember all those Knights who are sick or in distress, especially those in our Council.  
 
Prayers are requested for the following:  
 
Elias Brown, Blake Tumbleson, Stephanie Villarreal, Peter Nguyen, Lila Libby. Nick Gunther, 
Tom Fitzgerald Family, Mike and Fran Monahan, Rodney Bernklau, Martin Heli, Dennis 
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Richey, Gina Thomas, John Meyerhofer, Amparo Suchanek, Syl Pavlicek, Martha Robert, 
Mark Kloser & Family, Sarah Kloser Lutz, Lacey Buttram, and Nicholas Kloser. 

Sonny Van  
Insurance  
8625 SW Cascade Ave #506  
Beaverton, OR 97008  
Phone (503) 313-5192  
Sonny.Van@kofc.org  
RFB/ 
 

Have you been on our website yet? Check it out at: http://www.koc3484.com  
Check out two other spots while you are there:  
1. Daily Scripture readings  
2. Reflections on the scripture readings 

 

We are active for the Church, Family, Community, Poor and Needy.  

Rewarding benefits of membership are growth in faith, life-changing experiences and 
enjoyment.  

Know someone who might be interested? Is this person a practicing Catholic man, 18 
years or older? Call Jesse Villarreal (503) 266-4043.  
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2018-2019 Officers 2018-2019 Council Service Program Directors   
Grand Knight  Faith 
Dave Bernklau Jesse Villarreal 
Deputy Grand Knight  Co-Directors: Ron Suchanek / Dave Bernklau 
Ricardo Hernandez COMMUNITY  
Spiritual Advisor  Mike Robert 
Jerry Giger  Co-Dir.  Eddy Herrera & Dennis Richey 
Financial Secretary  FAMILY 
Ron Suchanek  Paul Crawford 
Lecturer  Co-Dir.  ?????????? 
Sonny Van  LIFE  
Treasurer  Duane Kloser / ???????? 
Stuart Hunt  Co-Dir.   ??????????? 
Chancellor  Ushers  
Paul Crawford  Stuart Hunt  
Warden  Membership  
Richard Hannan  Ricardo Hernandez & David Bernklau 
Advocate  Round Table  
Tony Davis  Ricardo Hernandez & Jesse Villarreal  
Recorder  Public Relations  
Duane Kloser  Ron Suchanek 
Trustee 1 year  Co-Dir. Bob Sheveland 
Mike Robert  
Trustee 2 year  Health & Wellness 
Tom Fitzgerald Steve Heli 
Trustee 3 year   
John Meyerhofer Council Projects – Paul Crawford 
Inside Guard   
Bob Hitch   
Outside Guard   
Ken Bepple   

 
 


